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Dear parents and carers 

Perins School is taking part in the Revision Census 2022, a major piece of scientific research designed 
to measure how effectively school students are learning in their own time, in particular when 
revising for tests and exams. 

Your child will be asked to complete a 10-minute online survey during Tutor Time in the coming 
weeks, which will include questions about: 

- How they study and revise currently 
- What they understand about effective ways to revise 
- Their attitudes towards doing well in exams 
- Demographic data such as their year group and ethnicity 

Your child’s answers will be anonymised: they will not be asked to give their name or any other 
personal information as part of the survey. No questions are compulsory, although we do encourage 
students to engage with the questionnaire as fully as possible, as a useful opportunity for your child 
to reflect on their approach to their studies today.  

The responses from Perins School students will be combined with responses from 50+ other 
participating schools around the country in what is expected to be the largest study of its kind ever 
undertaken, and will be used for two primary purposes: 

1. Advancing scientific understanding: the researchers intend to publish findings on the extent 
to which school students are using effective learning techniques, and what might be done to 
help accelerate the adoption of more effective revision techniques. 

2. Perins School will receive average results for our own students, which we will use to inform 
efforts to improve the quality of independent learning among our students, helping them to 
achieve their potential in exams. 

 

You can read the study’s data privacy policy at https://www.revisioncensus.com/?page_id=40. 
Please direct any questions towards myself at crait@perins.hants.sch.uk. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr C Rait 
Director of STEM 
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